UNION OF
ADJUNCT FACULTY AT PACE

Your Monthly News from UAFP — JANUARY 2019
Happy New Year!

The Executive Council of the UAFP wishes you all a healthy,
safe and promising 2019.

Back-to-School Winter Social!
Join us to celebrate the New Year & a new semester.
FEBRUARY 6, 2019 * 4 pm
T.J. Byrnes - 77 Fulton St.

(corner of Gold St. in Southbridge Towers complex)
All Adjunct Faculty are invited.

IMPORTANT: Update your Pace ID!

IVERSITY
OFFICIAL UNIVERSITY ID

Electronic ID card readers are now in use at NYC
campus entrances. If you haven't done so, you must
update your Pace ID at the Auxiliary Services office in
New York City (Pace Plaza, B-Level East) orin
Pleasantville (Kessel Student Center, 2nd floor, Rm
220). Office hours: Mon-Fri, 9am-5pm.

If you are unable to be on campus during office hours,
and you have a photo on file, a new ID card can be
printed for you and can be picked up at the Security
Desk at 3 Spruce St.

if you do NOT have a photo on file, you must still have a
photo taken at the ID office, Pace Plaza, B level. Office
hours: Mon-Fri, 9am-5pm.

If you have a photo ID on file and need to pick up a
new ID card after hours, please contact Vincent




Beatty, Pace University Executive Director of
Safety and Security, vbeatty@pace.edu with a copy
to UAFP Secretary Tom Failla, tfailla@pace.edu.

In Solidarity,
Bill Quinlan, President,
& the UAFP Executive Council
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